LAUREN J. MASSET RECREATION SUPERVISOR

TOWN OF WEST SENECA

TOWN SUPERVISOR **GARY DICKSON** TOWN COUNCIL WILLIAM HANLEY WILLIAM BAUER JOSEPH CANTAFIO JEFFREY PIEKAREC

TO:

Honorable Town Board / Town of West Seneca

FROM:

Lauren J. Masset

Recreation Supervisor

DATE:

June 9, 2021

RE:

Veterans Park Aquatics Complex Update for 6/14/21 Town Board Meeting

Splash Pad/Mushroom

The Splash Pad and Mushroom will tentatively open on July 1, 2021, and will be open daily (weather permitting) from 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM. The closing date is TBD.

Large Pool

The department is aggressively trying to staff the Large Pool. Currently, we do not have enough staff to operate on a full schedule. Under our current staffing levels, we can operate at 50% capacity on Monday – Thursday from 2:00 – 7:00 PM between July 6 - August 4, 2021. This is under the assumption that the Pool Supervisor can work every Monday -Thursday during this time frame.

If the department can recruit additional Head Lifeguards and/or Assistant Pool Supervisors we may be able to extend the capacity, daily schedule and/or length of the season.

Currently, the pool will be for West Seneca Residents only. We will decide as it gets closer to opening day regarding if admission will be pre-registration and/or open admission with a membership card based on when the Wi-Fi is installed at the pool and current COVID-19 regulations.

West Seneca Youth & Recreation

Mailing Address: 1250 Union Rd, West Seneca, NY 14224 Office Address: 1300 Union Rd, West Seneca, NY 14224

Telephone Number: 716-674-6086

Email: Imasset@twsny.org Website: www.westseneca.net Facebook: West Seneca Youth & Recreation

Twitter: WS_REC